
 
Bonneygrove Primary School 

Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH 
 

    

 
The National School Travel 

Award 2018 

 

Dark Lane  
Cheshunt  

Herts  
EN7 5ED  

Tel: 01992 307900  
  Email: admin@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk  
 
 
18th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
United Against Bullying Programme 
 
Bonneygrove Primary School is taking part in the United Against Bullying Programme provided 
by the Anti-Bullying Alliance (ABA). 
 
In order to make sure we are doing all we can to prevent and reduce bullying and to improve 
pupil well-being, we want to find out the levels of bullying in our school and find out how pupils 
feel about school. 
 
Over the next few weeks, pupils in Years Three, Four, Five and Six will be invited to complete a 
short online questionnaire about their relationships and experiences in school. This is an 
anonymous survey and pupils are free to opt out if they wish.  The answers your child gives will 
not be seen by their friends, teachers or you, unless they ask for help to complete the 
questionnaire. 
 
The questionnaires will be completed in school and we will ask pupils to complete it again at the 
end of the programme. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, you are welcome to speak to your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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